
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – February 2, 2009 
 

 

Present:     Harry L. Reid, Richard Bielefield, John J. Strasser 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Chief Wentworth  

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

THE 2009 TOWN BUDGET HEARING WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY FEBRUARY 

9, 2009 AT 6:30 PM AT THE CRAPO BUILDING. 

 

CHIEF WENTWORTH met with the Selectmen to discuss a motor vehicle accident with 

the Town Police Cruiser.  Estimates for damage were submitted and the claim will be 

filed with the Town’s insurance carrier. 

 

The Selectmen worked on the 2009 budget in anticipation for next week’s budget 

hearing. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of January 26, 2009 seconded by MR. 

STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. REID the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, February 9, 2009 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM 

to be followed by the Budget Hearing at 6:30PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 


